Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Quest Corporation of America, Inc.
The Seminole County announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, August 20, 2020, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Virtual Project Update Meeting Using Zoom
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Orange Boulevard Safety Improvements
Seminole County will hold a virtual project update meeting using the Zoom platform on Thursday, August 20, 2020, 5:30 p.m., regarding proposed safety improvements along Orange Boulevard (C.R. 431) from S.R. 46 to Monroe Road (C.R.15). The goal of the project is to promote safety, address drainage deficiencies, enhance pedestrian and bicycle continuity, and improve access throughout the project corridor.
Persons interested in attending the virtual meeting can join online by visiting and registering at the website www.seminolecountyfl.gov/01785303. Additionally, the County will post project information, including a video presentation, illustrations, a project map, and other materials online at the website address referenced above for viewing at your convenience from August 15, 2020 to August 25, 2020. The meeting will provide an update on the status of the planned improvements and provide an opportunity for attendees to ask questions and provide input.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Consultant Project Manager Greg T. Smith, P.E., by phone at (407)562-4956, or via email at gsmith@jmt.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: ADA coordinator Maria Ribas by email at MRibas@seminolecountyfl.gov or by phone at (407)665-7941. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Consultant Project Manager Greg T. Smith, P.E., by phone at (407)562-4956, or via email at gsmith@jmt.com.
